Stockton Receives NJDEP Grant to Research New
Jersey's Wildlife Management Areas - Forked River
Gazette

Stockton University has received a grant from the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s

Division of Fish and Wildlife (NJDFW) to discover who is using New Jersey’s wildlife management areas

(WMAs): wha'®a



support; technical support; project equipment and supplies; and five percent of indirect salary costs.
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